The City of Childress, Texas
Request for Bids/Proposals (RFB/P) on
Provision/Installation of Outdoor Public Warning Sirens

The City of Childress, Texas will receive sealed bids/proposals, one (1) original and five (5) copies, for the provision and installation of two (2) new outdoor public warning sirens.  The bids/proposals will be marked, “Response to RFB/P on Warning Sirens” and delivered to Childress City Hall, in person or by mail, at 315 Commerce/PO Box 1087, Childress, Texas 79201.

Responses will be received until 4:00 p.m. on May 7, 2021.  Responses will be publicly opened and read aloud during a Council meeting that will begin at 6:00 p.m. on May 10, 2021 in the Expo Center, Mashburn Event Center, 1100 7th Str. NW, Childress, Texas 79201

Full information and an RFB/P package may be obtained from the City of Childress Secretary, 315 Commerce, TX 79201 by phoning (940) 937-3684 or by emailing: ddockery@childresstexas.net

The City Childress reserves the right to reject any and all bids/proposals, award parts of the proposal and to waive informalities in the submission of offers.  The City also reserves the right to award the bid/proposal to the most qualified respondent offering the best combination of solutions, equipment and prices that provides the best value for the City taking certain evaluation factors into consideration as set forth in the RFB/P.

Runs: April 23, 2021, to  May 7, 2021


